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MEETINGS 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, October 18, 2018 at 

Assumption in Hall A at 7:00 PM.    

 

The next building committee meeting 

will be on Thursday, October 6, 2018 at 

7:00 PM, at the rental house. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 

Hope everyone enjoyed September, 

especially the last cooler days! Progress 

is very visible on the hall. Go by and 

take a look--- The roof is on!! 

  At the October meeting we will be 

presenting our Fashion Show check of 

$7,580 to Ed Spence to go to Columbian 

charities for the MEET LIFE 

COMMITTEE. We are hoping to get a 

guest speaker also. 

    Don’t forget to mark next June 4 and 5 

on your calendar, NEXT YEARS 

FASHION SHOW!! With winter 

coming, it’s a good time to work on 

projects for our home made booth. 

    PEP dart workers for October 9 are 

Wilma Sitzer and Rita and Gene 

Thornhill 

 Tootsie Roll drive is October 12-13. 

Ladies, your help would be greatly 

appreciated. We need help after all the 

Masses at Assumption. If you can help, 

come to the Guadalupe room a little 

before Mass is over to pick up the 

containers and the tootsie rolls. Only 

takes about 15 minutes after Mass! 

  Our meeting will be October 18th at 7 

p.m. We will be collecting personal care 

items which will be distributed to the 

local high schools. Any size will be 

appreciated, even the small sizes that are 

freebies when you stay at hotels. They 

need soap, shampoo, and deodorant. 

  Our attendance award is up to $15. We 

also should have the 50/50 back this 

month. Hope to see you October 18th! 
 

 

 

 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Del L. Carr…… .C..636-544-2752 
Chaplain: Rev. Alex Nord….……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Tommy Vandiver…C.. 314-339-3538 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Kenneth Thornhill……..636-294-7920     
Inside Guard: Jim Piel………..………... 978-3560 
Outside Guard: Jim Pendergast.....913-901-7617  
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Bill Craig…………….………. 294-0092 

 Mike Catalfano……................651-3591 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ryan Lister………….636-856-1505 
Gerard Lamoureux 
gerard.lamoureux@kofc.org  

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Bryan Eisenbath………314-660-0598 
Vice President: Gene Thornhill……..…978-3295 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……… .……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 

Secretary: Linda Lambing.……………. 240-5388 

Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601

 Peggy Greiner…………........240-1489 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Queen of Hearts Raffle      Oct. 2, 2018  

Home Association Meeting    Oct. 6, 2018 

Charity Meeting       Oct. 9, 2018 

Tootsie Roll Drive    Oct. 12th – 13th, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         Oct. 16, 2018 

Regular Meeting     Oct. 18, 2018 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Oct. 20, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         Oct. 23, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle    Oct. 30, 2018  

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Congratulations to Brothers Tommy 

Vandiver and Gerard Lamoureux on 

receiving the Formation and 

Knighthood degrees. 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother Mike Saali was not present at 

the last meeting and missed the 

$105.00 attendance prize.   

Brother Jerry Prinster won the $16.00 

50/50 and donated it back.  
 

QUEEN OF HEARTS 
 

We are still going! We are primarily in 

Assumption Parish Hall C. Come on 

out every Tuesday. Doors open at 5  

PM with the drawing at 6:30 PM.  

The current jackpot is over $4,600.00. 

The committee is currently working on 

ideas for new game (s) of chance when 

we move back to the Hall. Thanks to 

everyone for your support during the 

renovation of the Hall.  
 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

 

On October 12th and 13th we will be 

conducting the annual Tootsie Roll 

Drive. If you have not been contacted 

and would like to help, please call 

Brother Gene Thornhill at 978-3295 or 

Vince Scully at 978-8668. 

Plan to be available for that weekend. 
 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 
 

BAR COMMITTEE 

 

At the last Committee meeting discussion 

continued about when we return to the 

remodeled Hall.  The committee voted to 

purchase 2 new TVs for the bar area.  The 

committee voted to have an ATM machine 

installed in the remodeled Hall as well.  
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REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper, Bob Crangle, Norbert 

Deterding, Irwin Dierkes, Ted Kane, Jim 

Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Oz Maher, Phil 

Meyers, Bob Schulte, Keith Schulte, John 

Vogel, Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 

Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Edward Griesenauer, Sr, 

Les Hoeckelman, Mike McLeish, Phil 

Meyers, Charles Pabst, Bernie Panther, 

Stan Patton, Bob Powers, Norbert 

Stoverink, Don Swoboda, Ron Yeamans 

Sons: Jim Giesmann, Oz Maher, Jerry 

Pieper, Vince Scully 

Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron 

Goodwin, Ron Haas, Bryan Mueller  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 

Dennis Maher, Bob Mueller, Ron 

Yeamans, Joe Wilmes 

Sisters of Knights: Les Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III, Jim Piel, 

Mike Yerion 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Mother-in-Law: John Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer and are ailing.  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 

 

Construction Manager Jim Piel is 

overseeing the renovation project of the 

Hall. 

The old roof is off and the new roof is 

on! Hopefully and with God's blessing 

the weather continues to be in our favor 

and construction continues to move 

forward!  

As soon as the city issues our last permit 

we can start the outside. 

Remodeling!  Anyone interested in 

purchasing an appliance or make a 

donation for the new hall please call Jim 

Piel at 314-277-9063. Three items have 

been purchased as to date.  
 

BOWLING TOURNAMENT 

 

Brothers and Ladies, the O’Fallon 

Council is hosting this year’s K of C 

State Bowling Tournament the 

weekends of October 20-21 and 

October 27-28.  Since we are the hosts, 

I would like to see at least 4 teams, that 

being 20 members, participate in the 

tournament.  Ladies, there is a 

women’s division as well if you are 

interested.  I also need help with 

gathering ads for an ad book, with all 

proceeds going to two local children’s 

charities. If interested in participating 

in any manner, please contact Kevin 

Hudnut at 636-978-3639 or Bob 

Hudnut at 636-272-0038. 

KNIGHTS CHRISTMAS PAGEANT 

 

The First Annual Knights Christmas 

Pageant is On! We will begin 

practicing on Wednesday evenings 

around 5:15 starting September 30 

with Auditions. We may need a few 

more guys or gals to help teach kids 

the Christmas music and to help with 

some crowd control. If you or someone 

you know might want to help consider 

yourself and them invited! Big, big 

THANKS to Ron Wilmes and Vince 

Scully for stepping up as well as Kathy 

Niehaus and our wonderful Ladies 

Auxiliary for stepping up to help with 

costumes! If you would like to help let 

Ken Thornhill know at the number 

above or gocurtis28@gmail.com .

  

MEMORIAL MONTH 
 

During the month of November let us 

remember our Brother Knights who 

have died during the past year: James 

H. Cole, Sr, Robert “Bob” Deterding, 

Theodore J. Feldewerth, Rudy J. Kling, 

Msgr. Richard J. Lubeley, Raymond J. 

Moore, Henry “Harry” L. Roloff and 

Paul A. Westhoff, Jr.  May their souls 

and the souls of all the faithful 

departed rest in peace. 
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